
Dear Parish Clerk, 
  
I am writing to confirm receipt of Tattingstone Parish Council’s Precept Upon the 
Charging Authority with a precept for 2020/21 of £12,420.00. 
This will be paid to the Parish in two instalments, 50% in April 2020 and 50% in 
September 2020. 
  
This precept gives the Parish a Council Tax Band D amount of £55.10. This is an 
increase of 4.10% on 2019/20. These are the amounts that will be shown on the 
Council Tax Bill. 
  
If you have any further queries do not hesitate to contact me 
or sue.palmer@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk . 
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
  
Jacqui Richmond 
Financial Services Officer 
Babergh & Mid Suffolk District Councils Working Together 
  
Endeavour House:01473 296302 
  
Jacqui.richmond@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk 
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